From: David Heap

Sent: Tuesday, February 24, 2015 8:27 AM

To: Kucera, Lauren

Subject: for March 3 CWC meeting (delegation request + initial submission)

Dear Lauren Kucera,

I would like to request delegation status at the Civic Works Committee on March 3. My initial
submission would include the information below and attached, however if you can tell me the
deadline for submissions, | may have something to add to these materials (I realise the Montréal
report may not be fully accessible to councillors who do not read French, which is why | include
a translation of the recommendations, below). | plan to comment on highlights if | can speak to
this committee. Meantime, councillors may be interested in some of the tables and photos
included in the report.

Thank you very much,
David Heap
on behalf of Londoners for Door to Door

A. City of Montreal recommendations (February 2015):

Following the public consultation on the impacts of the elimination of home delivery, the City of
Montreal, through the public commission, filed a document yesterday with the recommendations
it will put forward regarding Canada Post's Five Point plan:

1- That the city consider all possible remedies to stop the implementation of community
mail boxes;

2- That the city refuse the implementation of the Five Points Plan of Canada Post and
urges the Crown corporation to maintain home delivery in urban areas;

3- That the City file a motion to intervene in federal court in connection with the appeal
launched by the Canadian Union of Postal Workers;

4- That the city demand of Canada Post:

a. A study on the assessment of the economic consequences of the loss of direct and
indirect employment of its employees;

b. A study on the risks of real estate value loss for property owners located near the
locations of community mail boxes;

5- That the city argue to the federal government and to Canada Post the financial and
operational implications which are foreseen and predictable in their jurisdictions and
regulatory frameworks, including urban planning, management of the public domain,
security and universal accessibility;

6- That the city argue to the federal government and to Canada Post the failures in the
implementation of community mail boxes, including non-compliance with guidelines,
guides and standards on which the Five Points Plan in five is based.

These recommendations were adopted unanimously by the members of the Public Committee.

B. The full report from the Montréal consultations (Impacts sur la population montréalaise de la
décisions de Postes Canada d'éliminer la livraison du courrier a domicile en milieu urbain:
Rapport et recommandations. 44 pages, PDF), submitted to Montréal city council on
February 23, 2015 can be seen at the following link:
https://drive.google.com/file/d/0ByfVuLWmOQBkVkVQa0t4ZGISS3c/view?usp=sharing&pli=1
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